
FEDERAL HOME
TEST PROGRAM

To help ensure Americans have tests on hand if a

need arises, the Biden Administration is purchasing

one billion at-home, rapid COVID-19 tests to give to

Americans for free. A half-billion tests will be

available for order on January 19th and will be

mailed directly to American households.

There will be free tests available for every

household, and to promote broad access, the initial

program will allow four free tests to be requested

per residential address. Starting January 19th,

Americans will be able to order their tests online at

COVIDTests.gov, and tests will typically ship within

7-12 days of ordering.

To ensure equity and access for all Americans, the

Administration will also launch a call line to help

those unable to access the website to place orders,

and work with national and local community-based

organizations to support the nation’s hardest-hit

and highest-risk communities in requesting tests.

White House Briefing
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-
room/statements-releases/2022/01/14/fact-sheet-the-
biden-administration-to-begin-distributing-at-home-
rapid-covid-19-tests-to-americans-for-free/

VISIT
SPECIAL.USPS.COM/TES
TKITS TO ORDER

LIMIT OF FOUR TESTS
PER RESIDENTAL
ADDRESS

TESTS ARE EXPECTED TO
SHIP 7-12 DAYS AFTER
ORDERING

TESTS WILL BE
DELIVERED BY THE USPS

B A S I C S

https://special.usps.com/testkits
https://special.usps.com/testkits

